
Together, we are making this happen…
but we have a lot more to do!
With your help we reached an agreement 
to purchase the 101 acre West Mesa of the 
San Marcos Foothills! This will permanently 
preserve and protect the land for future 
generations. Our intent is to add it to the  
200 acre San Marcos Foothills Preserve.

We need your help now!
We’re forging ahead full steam to our 
goal of raising the purchase price of  
$18 million by June 1st.

How to help:
Make a tax-deductible contribution to the 
Foothills Forever Fund, a fiscal sponsorship 
fund at the Santa Barbara Foundation.

Please make checks payable to:  
Santa Barbara Foundation, with  
Foothills Forever Fund in the memo line.
Mail to:	 1111 Chapala St. #200  
	 Santa Barbara, CA 93101
Donate on-line: FoothillsForever.org

To donate gifts of stock or other assets,  
please contact info@foothillsforever.org

Visit the San Marcos Foothills West Mesa  
at the end of Via Gaitero Road.
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